OFFICE OF THE SUPERVISOR TOWN OF GUILDERLAND GUILDERLAND, N.Y. 12084

July 1, 1983

Mr. James Lane 44 Providence Street Albany, New York 12203

Dear Jim:

I have asked Herman VanBuren to look into the request made in your letter to Mr. Paul Cooney, with an eye towards possibly putting some pressure on the county to put sidewalks and a light in. I will let you know what action, if any, that we can take to assist you in your endeavors.

Thank you for bringing this to my attention.

With warm personal regards,

Kevin A. Moss

C 6 2 2 C

KAM:sg